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Our stars of the week are 

Tia and Yumi. 

Well done to you both.  

We have had some great characters for World Book Day today from Oliver Twist, Peter Rabbit and 
Storm Trooper to Gangsta Granny and Mary Poppins. Your child received their voucher last week. It 
can be redeemed for one of the World Book Day books or put towards another book.  

Please see the attached leaflet from Aspire which is a summary of their Improvement Plan for 2018 – 19. 

Don’t forget your parent/teacher      
meetings on Tuesday 13

th
 March. If you     

haven’t received your appointment time 
then please contact Mrs Headdon.  

There will be a Non-uniform Day  on Friday 
16th March in exchange for an Easter egg 
donation to go towards the Easter bingo 
night on the 22nd March.  All eggs will be 

gratefully received. 



Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
Orange (50 reads) - Maya 
Green (80 reads) - Albie, Evie and Noah 
Purple (150 reads) - Noah and Finley 
Red (200 reads) - Yumi 

Class 1 had a lovely time at the Eden project on Monday. They learnt all about the process of 
growing plants and even got to plant their own seeds to bring back to school and watch as they 
grow. The day finished off with a stroll around the biomes which impressed the children very 
much. A great day was had by all with fantastic behaviour as always from the children. 

We had a brilliant talk from the Climate Action Team from the Roseland on 

Wednesday. They talked about the amount of single use plastic in our culture and 
ways to reduce this. This will now be a discussion point for Pupil Parliament to see 
what we can do as a school to reduce the amount of plastic used. Year 6 are also 

writing persuasive letters to businesses in the village to tackle the issue. 


